
 

Dear UM Community, 

 

It has been quite a quiet month for ADeC as we try to minimize our training due to the holy 

month of Ramadhan. We would like to wish Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri to UM community! We 

hope you have a splendid raya and holiday :) 

Check out some of our activities in June below; 

Qalb-Guided Leadership: Leading with Heart 

On 15th of June 2017, ADeC has organized a leadership talk on Qalb-Guided Leadership: 

Leading with Heart. Led by Associate Professor Dr. Mohd Rushdan, the Deputy Director of 

AKEPT, this talk focused on the concept of "balanced and harmonious human being" who firmly 

believes in and devoted to God, and of service to society, as well as creation of values driven 

leaders should begin with the true understanding on the concept spirituality and the nature of 

human being. This event has set our own record in ADeC with its massive number of crowds! 

Our deepest gratitude to AKEPT, Dr. Mohd Rushdan and to everyone who came to the talk. 

 

 



Special Discussion on Establishment of Postgraduate Certificate/Diploma in Teaching and 
Learning (PGC/DTL) Program 

 
On 7th June 2017, ADeC held a discussion with representatives from Faculty of Education, 
University of Malaya to further discuss on the opportunity to establish the Postgraduate 

Certificate/Diploma in Teaching and Learning (PGC/DTL) Program. The main objective of the 
new program is to act as platform for academic staff for their professional development in a 
formal way (for them to get certificate/diploma). Besides that, ADeC also hope that the new 

program can help to generate income for the Centre and also UM. The committee also agreed, 
the name of the new program should be Postgraduate Diploma in Learning Sciences. 

 
 

Deliberation Meeting on UM-LiTeR 2017 Application. 
 

As of 2017, ADeC has received a total fund of RM150,000.00 from TNC (R&I) to run research on 
Teaching and Learning for University of Malaya. In order to evaluate the application, we have 
invited panel of experts to evaluate the applications based on the rubrics prepared by ADeC. 

 
The deliberation was held on 19th June 2017 at ADec’s Interactive Learning Room (ILR) involving 

total of 7 academicians of UM and other public Universities i.e. UIA, UKM and USIM. The 
evaluation score will be compiled by UM-LiTeR Secretariat and winners will be announce in July 

2017. 
 

 

Research Methodology and Statistical Help (ReSH) 

Our consultant provides consulting services on statistical and research methodology for UM 

community, especially UM academic staffs and postgraduate students on various area at a 

minimal charges as per below: 

First Consultation Appointment: FOC 

Subsequent Consultation Appointment: RM 70/hour 

Among topics discussed are Data Analysis, Research Methodology, SMART-PLS approach, Data 

Analysis using Non-parametric tests, ANOVA & ANCOVA and Statistical Analysis using GERD 

among many others. 

 

For an appointment, kindly contact Miss Ummu Saadah) at 03 2246 3358 or e-mail to 

adec@um.edu.my if you have further enquiries. 
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UPCOMING EVENT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register here 

 

-- 

 

For enquiries and suggestions of possible collaboration, 

kindly contact us at adec@um.edu.my or call us at 03 - 2246 3349 . 

 

 


